
           IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY PARISH 
   300  8 th  Avenue S,   Mar tensvi l le ,  SK  

April 23-24 

2nd Sunday of Easter 

Rev. Peter Ebidero                     306-931-3111                ihmp@rcdos.ca                      www.ihmp.ca 

April-May Service Schedule 
 

Saturday, 23 - Reconciliation 415pm, Mass 5pm 
 

Sunday, 24 - Mass 11am, Divine Mercy Celebration 245pm 
 

Tuesday, 26 - Mass 930am  

Thursday, 28  -  Adoration 6pm, Mass 7pm 

Saturday, 30 - Reconciliation 415pm, Mass 5pm 
 

Sunday, 1 - Mass 11am 
 

Tuesday, 3 - Mass 930am 

WELCOME to visitors! Please feel free to contact the 

office with any questions, or to sign up as a parishioner. 

Mass Intentions 

 

Saturday, April 23 

William Higgins, birthday blessings 

Requested by the Higgins’ Family 
 

Louise Bussiere, birthday blessings 

Requested by Ginette Bosch 
 

 Sunday, April 24 
Joan Paproski, repose of soul  
Requested by Gerald Paproski 

 

Tuesday, April 26 

Chantelle Higgins, birthday blessings 

Requested by the Higgins’ Family 

 

Thursday, April 28 

Micah Boehm, birthday blessings 

Requested by the Beler Family 

 
 

 

*To request a mass, please contact the parish 
office or fill out a mass request form in the 

foyer. Mass cards are also available to be sent 
out.*   

Please Pray for… 

Dan Kallstrom 
Parishioner 

 
Mike Smith 
Parishioner 

 
John Hylkema  

Parishioner 
 

Florence Gress & 
Étienne Poulin 

Mother & Son of  
Jacqueline Gress 

 
Gordon Novak 

Parishioner 
 

Max Fiolleau 
Son of Shaun & Heather 

 
Ari Beal 

Son of Mickelle & Greg 
 

Hendrix Goss 
Son of Daniel & Gillian  

 
Bill Higgins 

Father of Kevin 
 

Auden Matheson 
Grandson of John & Rita 

REMINDER…. 

If you wish to receive the Eucharist on the 

tongue, please line up after everyone who  

receives in the hand has finished. 



—Encounter Jesus—Empower Disciples—Evangelize the World— 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Parish, Martensville, SK 

Priests’ Pension and Retirement Fund  

Our retired priests have played an irreplaceable and significant role in our faith journeys. We recall endless special 

moments of their service among us: celebrating the sacraments; welcoming babies, children and adults into the 

Catholic faith; teaching, guiding, and confirming our faith; officiating and celebrating marriage; offering comfort to 

the sick and dying; and providing pastoral support, care, and friendship along the way. And now, in their             

retirement, during a pandemic when they are among the most vulnerable, they have continued to extend with 

grace and unwavering dedication service to God and his people, wherever needed. For these and for so many 

more reasons, there is a need within the church that must not be overshadowed: the diocesan Priests' Pension                

and Retirement Fund. Please consider a gift to the Priests' Pension and Retirement Fund in gratitude for the  

dedicated priests who have been and continue 

to be our spiritual leaders and friends. Your   

generosity to this special fund to the extent that 

you are able will be received with extraordinary 

gratitude. Please find a mail-in form with the  

Diocese of Saskatoon Catholic Foundation    

newsletter that recently arrived in the mail, or go 

online to donate, & find more information 

https://dscf.ca/priest-pension-fund/  

 

You can also donate through 

this QR Code: 

https://dscf.ca/priest-pension-fund/

